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3rd October 2023 
 

Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers,  
 
I am excited to inform you that the Year 6 Residential has been fully booked for Monday 22nd July – 
Wednesday 24th July. This is a fantastic end of year experience and a brilliant way to finish their time 
at Gawthorpe with the most wonderful memories.  
 
We will be attending Newby Whiske Hall as we did last year for a PGL. The payment for the 
residential will be £270 for each child, which will cover everything including transport.  
 
Included in this price will be over 14 activities for children to take part in, including evening 
entertainment. Children will also be provided with a range of three course meals across the stay. 
Further information and timings will be provided in Spring Term when we meet to share the PGL 
details with you all.  
 
We have arranged this for as early in the year as possible to support with payment plans across the 
year. All payments have been set up online to add to until June.  
 
If you do have any concerns around the residential, please do get in touch. We want all our children 
to be part of this fantastic experience and share these memories forever.  
 
 
Thank you,  
 
Mr Barker  
 
 
 
 
Child’s Name: ……………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
 
Please circle the appropriate: I would / I would not        be going on the Year 6 residential.  

mailto:gca-enquiries@ipmat.co.uk

